
 

 

3 Hour Renewal and Continuing Competency Course for 

Builders and Maintenance & Alteration Contractors 
 

Business & Corporate Services is offering a 3 hour continuing competency course to help existing 

builders meet State of Michigan requirements. Individuals who were initially licensed prior to 

January 1, 2011 are required to have 3 hours of continuing competency. 3 hours of continuing 

competency is required in order to renew existing builder’s licenses before May 31, 2016. The 

course is approved by the State of Michigan and covers all required elements including 1 hour of 

building codes and laws, 1 hour of safety and 1 hour of changes in construction and business 

management rules and laws. 

 

Baker College will certify that participants have met individual parameters as established by the State 

of Michigan and will issue certificates verifying completion. 
 

Sessions are facilitated by architect Jed Dingens, AIA, LEED AP, the owner of 

Dingens Architects. Mr. Dingens is an approved instructor by the State of Michigan for 

Builders Prelicensure. 
 

The course will be offered on May 24 from 6:10 p.m. to 9:30 p.m. at the Baker 

College, Welcome Center in Room C &D for a cost of $59.50.

 

If you would like to receive 

training flyers via e-mail, 

please contact Megan Garvin 

at (989)729-3615 or e-mail 

megan.garvin@baker.edu 

 

Visit us online at 

bcs.baker.edu 


